
From: Steve Copland
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter 2016 Bay/Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:56:02 PM

Dear Board Members:
I am sending this e-mail to express my opposition to the recommend flow rates stated in the WRCB’s
B ay/Delta Plan Phase 1 Revised Draft SED.
There is no scientific evidence nor any proof, that releasing more water to flow into the sea, benefits
any Delta specie.
There is proof, that the release of more water causes economic  and irreversible harm to people,
communities and the economy of the State of California.
There are many problems with the Delta Ecosystem. (Pollution, depredation by non native fish etc.)
Releasing more water is not the solution.
Thank You
 
Steve Copland
Seabury Copland & Anderson
P. O. Box 1169
Madera CA 93639
PH: 559-673-7027
Fax 559-673-9210
License #0074577
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